
 
 

Memorandum 
June 4, 2007 

 
 
 
To:  TR-061602 - File 
   
From:  Pam Smith, Transportation Specialist  
 
Subject: TR-061602 – Centralia-Chehalis Railroad & Museum GCPF 

 
 
 
On February 7, 2007, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded a GCPF grant of $1,968. On February 28, 2007, the commission 
awarded an additional amount of $997 for a total amount of $2,965 to Centralia-Chehalis 
Railroad & Museum in Docket TR-0601602. 
 
On May 25, 2007, Centralia-Chehalis Railroad & Museum submitted a request for 
reimbursement for work pursuant to commission order. Commission staff conducted a 
site visit on May 1, 2007, and verified that the project was completed according to the 
specifications outlined in the orders approving the grant.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 


